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Sharon Craig

From: Carol Ansbro <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>
Sent: 04 November 2022 12:07
To: Planning
Subject: Consultation on planning application 3/2022/0688 2 Beacon View, Chipping Road, 

Longridge PR3 2NB

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO Mark Waleczek  
 
Thornley with Wheatley PC has considered this planning application and no objections have been raised. 
 
Regards 
 
Parish Clerk 


